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Muddy Brook PTA 2016 
Read-a-Thon 

Dear Families, 

 In honor of our student readers, some families may wish to pledge 
money to the PTA which will go towards our funding of special events. 

 Please consider being one of our sponsors for the Read-a-Thon by 
filling out the form below, and pledging a flat donation for each unit of time 
your child reads. 

 Please return the form and donation in a sealed and marked 
envelope to your child’s teacher.  Thank you in advance for supporting our 
PTA and honoring your child! 

• Kindergarten & Firsts  will read in units of 10 minutes. 

• Second & Thirds will have units of 20. 

• Fourth grade readers will have units of 30. 

Child I am sponsoring is_______________________________ 
Final pledge form due on Wednesday, March 9th, 2016

Sponsor Name Contact info $ Donation  
per unit read

Total 
Enclosed


